
P-04-447 Campaign for Statue of Henry VII in Pembroke – 

Correspondence from Pembroke Castle Trust to the clerking 

team, 14.10.2013 

 
Dear Stephen, 
 
I have this morning received a letter from William Powell asking for our opinion on a petition 
considering a call for a statue of Henry VII in Pembroke.   
 
I think our previous response to this may well have gone missing as I am very sure that we did respond 
originally.  So apologies for the delay in this getting to you. 
 
In theory we would support a Statue of Henry VII, it would be an attraction for the town and add to the 
historic nature of Pembroke. We are not unfortunately in a position to fund a statue ourselves. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Jon 
 
Jon Williams 
  
General Manager 
  
Pembroke Castle www.pembrokecastle.co.uk  
 


